Fox Elementary is now taking
lunch orders electronically!

&
/
/5\ Please scan the QR code above

or click here to order your
child’s lunch choices for the
month of October.

Cd
If you have any questions, please contact us :
(586) #2.3-5600
Students receiving meal benefits in 22/23 that do not have an approved 2023-2024
application on file as of October 17, 2023, will no longer receive meal benefits.
The 2023-2024 application may be completed online at chippewavalley familyportal cloud or
obtained one from the school office. There will be no exception. \



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CeokmDkVAEKtn9jDQ0XYJ8Sa-dqUGHtFrfS15uVlBPBUOUwwRlRDTDdEOFRXRzVXTlZGVkpSV0pTWC4u&wdLOR=c02AE7DB6-97DA-4E9F-9827-D873299A58FD

